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           NOTICE OF MEMBERSHIP DUES INCREASE 

 
 
Date: 1-3-2024 
 
To the Honorable Webb County Treasurer Raul Reyes, 
 
           This notice is to inform you that our membership has recently elected to raise 
contributions to our association.  The additional amount voted on is $10 a pay 
period. 
 
          We are respectfully requesting that your department makes the proper 
adjustments to reflect a $10 per pay period increase across the board for IBOP 
deductions. 
   
The framework for this is outlined in: 
                                        
                                       Collective Bargaining Agreement 
                            Article V “Pay Roll Deductions” Section “C” 
 
 
         We thank you for your assistance on this matter and for always working well 
with our association.  Your office has always been top tier in professionalism. 
 
        If there is anything you need on our behalf to expedite the process, please feel 
free to reach out. 
 
 
 
 
 
          Thank you, 
 
Enrique D. Longoria 
President / Webb County D.S.A.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


